Lena Bonner

From: Commissioner Francine Scott
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 8:44 AM
To: Lena Bonner

Subject: Establish A Study Committee

Ms. Bonner,

Please add to the March 18, 2025 Commission Meeting;: Establish a Study Committee to review and
look into policies, procedures and codes, as it relates to residential building.

Thank you.
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